
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

INVITATION TO BID #2015-01 

TUNNEL LID REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 

April 24, 2015 

 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to this solicitation. The below 

answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the BID as published. 

The Proposed Contract Documents for this work are clarified as follows: 

 

Drawings: 

1. Sheet C2.C, Detail 1- Clarification: The top step of the stairway shall be cut into the top 

landing, similar to Details 3/C3.B 

2. Sheet C3 and Detail 1/C6 – Clarification:  The tunnel lid demolition and replacement 

shall extend easterly as shown on the drawings and end in line with the bottom of the 

adjacent stairway.  The tunnel lid replacement does not extend into the upslope beside the 

stairway. 

Specification: 

1. Section 15770 – Clarification:  The geothermal tubing shall penetrate and terminate 

inside the existing tunnels where directed by the Oregon Tech representative. 

 

 

End of Questions 
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